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Good Luck Year 6 

All staff and students at Alveley Primary School 
would like to wish our Year 6 pupils good luck as 
they make their transition to secondary school. 
We look forward to keeping in touch and 
hearing about your success and achievements. 
The pupils enjoyed a picnic together in their 
leavers jumpers with pizza and chips 
kindly provided by FOAs.  

Open the Book 

As a way of keeping in touch with our lovely Open the Book volunteers the pupils in school have made them cards. 
Pupils in Oak class wrote a poem for the card, whilst Cedar class pupils created some bright, colourful designs. 

The pupils have been delighted to receive some lovely replies which we have shared at school, in our virtual assem-
blies and on our website.  

 

We really appreciate the support that our local 

Londis shop has given to Alveley Primary School 

during this period, enabling us to provide our 

families with vouchers which could be used 

locally.  

THANK YOU LONDIS! 



Dates for your Diary 
Alveley Primary School Phone No: 01746 780284 

Sports Day 

To end the Summer term at school we enjoyed a socially 

distanced sports day! 

Pupils enjoyed three activities in their class groups: overarm 

throw, standing jump and hockey. Following this we held our 

track events, with all children taking part in the sprints and the 

egg and spoon race. The sports day finished with the Year 6 race, 

an Alveley tradition, which our Year 6 pupils enjoyed as their final 

event!  

 

DATE EVENT 

1st September 2020 PD day 

2nd Sept—18th Dec Autumn Term  

23rd October PD Day 

26th Oct—30th Oct Half Term 

4th January 2021 PD Day 

5th January - 1st April Spring Term 

15th Feb– 19th Feb Half Term 

19th April - 16th July  Summer  Term 

31st May—4th June Half term 

End of Summer Term 

As we reach the end of the term we would like to 

thank you all for your ongoing support. We are so 

proud of all of the fantastic things which have 

taken place at Alveley School this year, both at 

school and through distance learning. 

Wishing you all an enjoyable summer break. We 

look forward to the children returning on 

Wednesday 2nd September.  

Please note amended dates for your 

diary below for the next academic year. 


